
July 27, 2018 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re: Advice No. W18-07-01, Supplemental Compliance Filing 
UG-170929, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation General Rate Case 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

On July 25, 2018, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (Cascade or Company) submitted Advice No. 
W18-07-01 in compliance to Commission Order No. 06, issued in UG-170929.  The Company 
now supplements its July 25, 2018, filing with the following replacement sheets to its Tariff WN 
U-3, which are stated to become effective August 1, 2018:

Thirty-Sixth Revision Sheet No. 2 
Third Revision Sheet No. 25 
Original Sheet No. 581 

Original Sheet No. 582 
Original Sheet No. 583 
Sixth Revision Sheet No. 597 

The Company is also withdrawing from Tariff WN-U3 the following sheets in their entirety: 

 Fifty-Fifth Revision Sheet No. 502 
 Fortieth Revision Sheet No. 512 

  Fifty-First Revision Sheet No. 577 
  Third Revision Sheet No. 577-A 

All other sheets remain as submitted on July 25, 2018 

Schedule 502, which is being withdrawn in this case, appeared on several of the previously 
submitted sheets filed on July 25, 2018. 

Because it is being withdrawn, its appearance needs to be removed off of these sheets and they 
are now being re-submitted. 

Schedule 583 are revised to include the correct rates from Cheesman Exhibt MCC-2-MCC-5 
workpapers. 

8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD., KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON 99336-7166 
TELEPHONE 509-734-4500   FACSIMILE 509-737-9803 
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The following files are electronically submitted as part of this filing: 
 
UG-170929, CNG Supplement Tariffs, 7.27.18.pdf 
UG-170929, CNG Supplement Legislative Tariffs, 7.27.18.pdf 
UG-170929, Supplemental Staff-Cheesman-Exh-MCC-2-MCC-5 with EDIT separated WP, 7.27.18.xlsx 

 
Questions regarding this filing should be directed to Michael Parvinen at (509) 734-4593. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Michael Parvinen 
 
Michael Parvinen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
michael.parvinen@cngc.com 
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